
              
              
           

 
 

 

                                                January 6, 2021 

 

To:    Mayor and Members of City Council    202002335 

 

From:  Paula Boggs Muething, City Manager 

 

Subject: Ordinance – Jared Ellis Drive Street Name 

 

Transmitted is an Ordinance captioned: 

 

NAMING a new street located in the Oakley neighborhood as “Jared Ellis Drive.” 

 

Summary 

In June 2019, the City Planning Commission approved the Development Plan and 

Subdivision Improvement Plan for the Oakley Mills subdivision located in Oakley. The 28-

acre, eight lot subdivision is generally located between Interstate 71 to the west and Disney 

Street to the east on the former Cast-Fab Technologies Inc. site. The approved Subdivision 

Improvement Plan also created a new public street that will bisect the subdivision and 

provide access to the lots. The street begins at Disney Street and terminates with a cul-de-

sac on the western boundary of the site. 

 

The applicant, Local Oakley LLC, requests that the new street be named Jared Ellis Drive 

in honor of City of Cincinnati City Planner, Jared Ellis, who championed Cincinnati, was the 

project manager for the Graphite Oakley Planned Development and the approved Oakley 

Mills Development Plan and Subdivision Improvement Plan, and worked closely with the 

Oakley neighborhood on their Oakley Master Plan. 

 

The City Planning Commission recommended the following on December 18, 2020, to City 

Council: 

 

APPROVE the proposed naming of a new street, Jared Ellis Drive, in Oakley. 

 

 

 

cc:   Katherine Keough-Jurs, AICP, Director, Department of City Planning 


